
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 

 

DATE:    August 27, 2021  

 

TO:    All Submitters 

 

FROM:   Penny Owens, Purchasing Agent 

 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – Cured-In-Place Pipe (CIPP) 

Infrastructure Rehabilitation Improvements Design 

 

LOIS TO BE OPENED: September 3, 2021, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern) 

 

 

This addendum responds to questions received from potential submitters. This addendum 

hereby becomes a part of the Contract Document and modifies the original specifications 

as noted.  

 

Question #1:  Will the selected engineering consultant or the city engineering staff 

perform the conditions assessment of the existing stormwater infrastructure? 

Additionally, if the selected consulting firm is performing the conditions assessment, 

does the City of Knoxville have an “in-house” classification system or an adopted 

classification system that corresponds to a third-party certification? An example of this 

would be NASSCO pipeline (PACP), manhole (MACP), and lateral (LACP). 

 

Response: The consultant will not be required to do a conditions assessment for the 

purposes of ranking the importance or creating a timeline of when a particular pipe 

segment needs to be rehabilitated. However, the consultant will be required to review all 

materials received from city engineering such as maps, photos, videos, etc., to assess the 

condition of each pipe and produce a complete design for full CIPP rehabilitation. 

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 


